HB 844 —-- MISSING PERSONS
SPONSOR: Person

This bill specifies that a law enforcement agency receiving a
complaint of a missing person must attempt to locate current photos
of the missing person and must scan the photos and enter them into
the Missouri Uniform Law Enforcement System (MULES) and the
National Crime Information Center (NCIC) within 10 days of
receiving the complaint.

This bill is the same as HB 2740 (2020).



